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Proposed changes to the public charge rule could lead to

hardship and economic loss for thousands of our neighbors
and vulnerable families.

The current administration’s proposed changes to the public
charge rule would severely limit whether legal immigrants
can get assistance with housing, food and health access
without jeopardizing their chance at obtaining permanent
residency and, in turn, their pathway to citizenship.

We stand united with all families to live healthy productive
lives and ask you to make your voice heard at:
http://bit.ly/RegulationsComment

Public comments are being accepted until December 10, 2018.
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